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MOTH CRYSTALS DEODORANT

REG.NO. 06590 PCP ACT

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:  99% PARADICHLOROBENZENE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WEIGHT: 350g WHEN PACKED

DANGER: POISON

MARC-O PRODUCTS (1987) INC.
TROIS-RIVIERES, QUE., G8Z 2M5

For clothes moths and carpet beetles.  To protect fabrics of
animal origin (furs and woolens) in trunks and chests.

USE

Thoroughly brush and clean articles to be stored.  Best results
are obtained at temperatures above 20 deg C., 1.5 kg per cube
meter, 4 days fumigation(minimum) 200 g per cube meter in trunks
and chests.  Seal hermetically tops and cracks with adhesive tape
in order to prevent the loss of vapor and the entry of insects. 
Scatter between layers of garments for long storage.  Not
effective in chests or trunks use daily.

PRECAUTIONS

May be harmful if swallowed.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  It
irritates the skin and may cause dermatitis; it is severely
irritant to eyes, inhalation of the vapours may cause drowsiness
and nasal irritation.  Max. permissible atm.conc.:75ppm.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS

If swallowed, give water and induce vomiting.  For eye
contamination, flush with running water.  In case of accident, get
prompt medical attention.



This product is sold by weight and not by volume.  The contents
can settle during transport and handling.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee
or assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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